
 
          28th March 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 7th May 2024, we will be taking the Year 1 children to Eureka in 
Halifax. There are no planned changes in regards to timings of the school day. The 
children will be welcomed into school at 8:50, as usual. The coach will pick us up 
from school at 9:00am and we aim to arrive at Eureka at approximately 10:15am. 
During our time at Eureka, we will be provided with a guide who will support us 
throughout our visit. We will start in the Living and Working Together Gallery where 
the children will have some time to explore. At approximately 10:45am, the children 
will watch the ‘Gross Lab Science Show’. They will then have some more time in the 
Living and Working Together Gallery. The children will have lunch at 12:15pm and 
we will have our own class designated area for this. After lunch, the children will 
have some time to have an outdoor play, as well as to explore the All About Me and 
the Sound Space Gallery. The departure time is approximately 2:00pm. We aim to 
be back at school for normal school finishing time, which is 3:20pm.  
  
The cost of the trip is £25. I appreciate that this is a substantial sum of money. If 
there is a problem, please contact Mrs Ryan or myself. All children will be provided 
with a packed lunch prepared by Zoe. They will choose their sandwich, snack and 
fruit. They will also be given a small bottle of water. If you currently bring your own 
packed lunch, you may bring your own or have one provided. Please let us know as 
soon as possible.   
 
Payment can be made online only through www.eduspot.co.uk or 
www.teachers2parents.co.uk. Please can we request for payment to be made by 
Friday 26th April 2024. If there is a problem, please do not hesitate to contact 
myself or Mrs. Ryan. 
 
Please sign and return the slip below to give permission for your child to go on the 
trip. There is also availability for some adult helpers. If you would like to accompany 
us on the trip, please highlight this on the returned permission slip. We will contact 
you directly to confirm your space on the trip. 
 
Thanks for your continued support,  
 
Miss Finan and Mrs Broadbent ☺  
_____________________________________________________________________ 
Please return this form by the Friday 26th April 2024.  
 
I give permission for my child __________________________ to go to Eureka. 
 
I would like to accompany Year 1 on this trip: Yes/No   
 
 
Signed:_____________________________  Date:____________________________ 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
http://www.teachers2parents.co.uk/

